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EMPLOYEE RESIGNS PRIOR TO ADMINISTRATIVE HEARING 

Activity Date: April 12, 2022 

Date Posted: May 26, 2022 

Case Number: FL-22-0263-S 

Web Summary: OIG-WS-2022-322 

 

An Amtrak conductor based in Miami, Florida, resigned from his position on April 12, 

2022, prior to his administrative hearing. Our investigation found that the former 

employee violated company policies by stealing supplies from a contractor doing 

business with Amtrak. The former employee was captured on video entering the 

contractor’s building, which is co-located at the Amtrak yard, and stealing the supplies 

and loading them into the trunk of his personally-owned car. 

 
 

 

 

 


